From:

Sent: 22 March 2014 13:28

To: LDF Consultation

Subject: Draft Core Stategy



Dear Sirs,

Having studied the proposals to build 450 homes in Baildon during the next 15 years, I feel that I must raise some objections.

- Baildon is already suffering for having more houses than the infrastructure can reasonably cope with, hence the very long queues of traffic on Baildon Road often going up to the cattle grid on the Moor in a morning.
- 2. New schools would be needed to cope with the increased population of young children and teenagers, this in turn would cause further traffic problems.
- Health facilities will become overstretched by the very nature of the increased population in the town.

Whilst I do not consider myself to be a NIMBY, I believe that within the vast area covered by Bradford Council there must be areas much more suited to the kind of infrastructure needed for a project such as you are proposing.

Yours faithfully

